
August 7, 2006

MEMORANDUM TO: Luis A. Reyes 
Executive Director for Operations 

FROM: Andrew L. Bates, Acting Secretary /RA/

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - COMSECY-06-0033 - NRC INTERIM
PANDEMIC RESPONSE PLAN

The Commission has approved the Interim Pandemic Response Plan proposed by the staff.

The Executive Director for Operations should ensure the action plan and resource requirements
are coordinated with the CFO and integrated into the agency’s continuity of operations plan. 
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